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VPHS and Cerro Villa Teachers Receive Donations from Villa Park Rotary 
 

ORANGE, Calif., January 14, 2011–The Orange Unified School District announced that 
teachers from Villa Park High School and Cerro Villa Middle Schools recently received 
donations from the Villa Park Rotary Club totaling $1,600 from their Vocational Services 
division.  
 
The donations consisted of $700 for the Science Olympiad at Villa Park High and $900 for 
Future Scientists and Engineers of America at Cerro Villa. 
 
Judy Fusco, who has taught Physics the past thirteen years at Villa Park High, said, “These 
funds will go to support our fifteen member Science Olympiad team. These students will 
compete in various labs, the building of projects and numerous studies. The monies will 
purchase study guides, lab coats, team shirts and materials such as balsa wood. This is the 
third year the Villa Park Rotary has supported the team and we appreciate their 
donation.” 
 
Jennifer Wong, who has taught science at Cerro Villa since 2003, stated, “This donation 
will support the purchase of science projects and materials for our water bottle rocket 
and rubber band powered car projects. This offers our students the opportunity to learn 
teamwork, collaboration and problem solving skills. Villa Park Rotary has funded this for 
years and we thank them for their generosity.” 
 
 
 
 
 

The Orange Unified School District is located at 1401 North Handy Street in Orange, CA 
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